

## **Coronavirus Risk Assessment**

The Nursery has completed a risk assessment considering the recent concerns in dealing with a coronavirus outbreak. We will continue to follow government and Achieving for Children's early years guidance in terms of closure, adjustments to sickness policy, group meetings, visitors to the nursery, self and social isolation and care provided.

Depending on the government guidance, we will adjust our working conditions accordingly to ensure the safety of our nursery community.